
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

 

Homestead Road Safety Improvements Project 
 

When: Wednesday, January 12, 2010 

Time: 6:30 pm 

Location: Grant Park Center – Multi Purpose Bldg 

1575 Holt Avenue, Los Altos 
 

 

A Public Meeting will be held to seek comments from the community 

regarding the conceptual design of the Homestead Road Safety Improvement 

Project. Engineering consulting firm RJA will present conceptual design plans 

for safety improvements on and along Homestead Road between Foothill 

Expressway and Lucky Oak St.   

 

The project proposes installation of new pedestrian crosswalks and a traffic 

signal, additional sidewalks, a separate bicycle/pedestrian path on the north 

side, median improvements and new landscaping. As an important step in 

developing a final design, public input into the proposed concept will help 

refine the final project being considered for implementation. 

 

The Consultant will provide a brief presentation of proposed conceptual plan. 

The public is encouraged to attend and provide comments to the design team 

and City of Los Altos staff. A copy of the conceptual plans are available for 

review at City Hall, Engineering Division, at 1 N. San Antonio Road, Los 

Altos, CA 94022 or on the City of Los Altos website at www.losaltosca.gov  

 

Those unable to attend the meeting are encouraged to submit their comments 

in writing to Adam C. Porter, PE at 1 N. San Antonio Road, Los Altos, CA 

94022 or email at aporter@losaltosca.gov. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Adam C. Porter, PE at 650 947-2623. 


